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(2) Morledge Bus Stops – Approved as amended to read: 
 

“Council welcomes the investment and regeneration of the area around 
the new bus station and the Morledge. The consultation on the 
suggested improvements to the Morledge showed the proposed street 
layout, with space for taxis, buses, disabled parking and delivery 
vehicles. These plans were welcomed by the public. However, the 
scheme being constructed has seen the permanent removal of the bus 
stops used for the very popular Mackworth services 28/29 and 
Littleover 33. This change has been implemented without any 
consultation and this has angered a wider public who are keen to 
promote public transport and specifically bus users who favour the site, 
given its proximity to the Westfield shopping centre and Eagle Market.  
 
Council therefore requests that Cabinet listens to the bus users of 
Mackworth and Littleover and reinstates the bus stops for services 
28/29 and 33 in the Morledge.” 

 
(3) Asbestos Awareness Campaign – Approved.  
 

“This Council fully supports the HSE’s asbestos awareness campaign 
and recommends the Council Cabinet to assist in raising the profile of 
the dangers of asbestos in residential properties by enclosing a leaflet 
with council tax bills and by providing a link from the Council’s website 
to the HSE’s website.” 

 


